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Dear Parents and Carers,
Welcome back to the start of the summer term, it is

incredible how quickly the year is going by. The children
have all come back looking incredibly smart in their
summer uniforms and have settled into class wonderfully
ready to carry on from where they left off in the spring.
Over the next half term all classes will be starting their
new cross curricular topics. The new topics for the first
half term will be:

Reception — Minibeasts

Year 1 — Bright Lights, big city!
Year 2 — Beachcombers

Year 3 — Tremors

Year 4 — 1066

Year 5 — Allotment

Year 6 will be continuing to prepare for their end of Key
Stage 2 assessments, revising previous topics covered
throughout the year. They will then start their new topic
next half term, after their trip to the Isle of Wight.

Over the coming weeks some of our class will be
celebrating their class masses at St Philip’s Church
starting with Year 3 and 4 next Friday at 10am. All
parents are welcome to join us. The children will be
preparing bidding prayers and conducting different parts
of the mass. The rest of the Class Masses will be carried
out on the following dates:

e Year1land 2 Friday 10" May 10am
e Year5and 6 Blue 17" May 10am
e Year6 Red 21° May 10am

We will be holding our Feast Day Mass on Friday 7" June
in school at 9:15am. We would like to welcome everyone
to celebrate with us.

Have a lovely weekend,

Mr Troy

Message from Mrs O’Melia
Dear Parents and Carers,
Unfortunately during the Easter holidays |
sustained an injury to my back and therefore will
not be in school over the next two weeks. Rest
assured the school will be in Mr Troy’s capable
hands and ably assisted by the Senior Leadership
Team. | will of course be in touch regularly to
ensure it is all running smoothly.
Wishing you all the best for a lovely weekend.
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Reminder for Year 6 PGL Meeting

On Wednesday 3 May at 3pm we will be hosting our |
Year 6 PGL meeting for all parents of the children

going on the trip. This year we will be having the

meeting in the hall. The meeting will give parents the
opportunity to find out the provisional itinerary of
the activities the children will be doing, the clothing

that they will need to bring, information about timing

of arrivals and departures and a chance to ask any
questions that parents may have.

We will also be giving out several medical informatio
forms. It is extremely important for these to be filled
in and returned as soon as possible so the staff going
on the trip are aware of all medical and dietary needs
of the children going. Any parents unable to attend
the meeting will be able to get these forms from the
school office.

May Procession

. This Wednesday at 9:15am we will be holding

our May procession in honour of our Mother
Mary. The children will need to bring a flower
to lay down at the end of procession. All
parents are welcome to join us and see all the
wonderful banners that they have created as a
class.
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May Procession -Thursday 2" May
Year 6 SATS - Week 13" May -17t" May

-SAVE THE DATE-
Tuesday 9" July Sports Day

Attendance and
Punctuality this week
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Reception

Year 1

Year 2

Year 3

Kourtney - For learning the days of the
week.

Albert - For his contribution to our class
discussion about snails.

Year 4

Year 5

Year 6 Blue

Amelia = For an amazing use of similes in
your peom.

Gabriella - For a beautiful poster and
confidence when presenting your oral.

Yuka - For settling into Year 2 wonderfully.
Tomas - For showing great improvement in
his work ethic last term. Keep it up!

Juana - For her amazing writing and
fantastic stories.

Noah - For his enthusiasm and fantastic
learning in R.E.

James - For making a great effort in joining
up his handwriting.

Maya K - For making a great effort in her
Maths learning (measurement problems)

Michael H - For confidently calculating the
angles in a range of triangles. Well done!
Emily - For your helpful and positive attitude,
thank you for thinking of others.

Rosemary - For continually putting effort nto
everything she does.

Mia - For overcoming her challenges through
out the week.

Alan - For his focus and attentiveness to all
instructions as well as his talk partner in
Maths.

Message from The Friends

Dear Parents and Carers
Please find below dates for your diary for events during
the Summer Term. There will be other events added to
this during the term.
Friday 17th May - Whole School Disco this will be for
adults and children and are always great fun so come
along and celebrate the end of SATs!
Friday 14th June - Bollywood theme night - for
adults - A three course meal with professional
Bollywood dance show and a chance to have a
go yourself. This promises to be a really great night.
Thursday 11™ July- Leavers Disco -
All children welcome.
Wednesday 17" and Thursday 18 July - Year 6
production
Saturday 29th June - Summer fair and BBQ
We also have date to be confirmed for our Musical
Friends and School Open day. Thank you for all your
support and if anyone has any ideas to help raise funds
at these events or can help with products
please don't hesitate to contact us.

The Friends of St Theresa’s.
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Year 6 Red

Well done to Years 2 and 5 for your excellent
attendance this week!

Well done to Reception, Years 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6
Red for coming to school on time!

ATTENDANCE MATTERS AT
ST THERESA'S

We are committed to ensuring that
each child has the opportunity to
learn to the best of their ability and
reach their full potential.

To achieve this it is vital that
children attend school every day,
and arrive on time.
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Marcel Year 4 and Darcy Year 3

St George’s won the most house points




